
  

Newsletter 

Attendance 

Attendance: We’re aiming for 97% ! 

 

Firstly this week well done to all the year Six pupils that have been involved in cycling proficiency 

again this week, despite freezing temperatures and lots of numb fingers, they have persevered with 

this very important training.  

Don’t forget that next week is parents evening (Wednesday and Thursday Evenings for children in 

Reception to Year 5). As you may have noted we are having this parents evening slightly early in the 

spring term than in previous years. This has been organised as we would like to be able to share 

with you what is going well but also what the next steps are and have plenty of time to work on them 

both in school and, with your support, at home. Slightly scary as it sounds, by February half-term the    

children are at the mid-way point of their time with their current teacher. Thank you again to all of 

you that have booked on-line in most cases it has worked well –if you are struggling to get it to work 

pop in to the office and one of the team will help you. 

Finally the school council met earlier this week to look at the plans for the development of our      

outdoor areas. They were very impressed with the proposals. I will be putting a copy of the plans on 

display at parents evening.    
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eSchools App 

 

 

If you haven't used this facility already, 

please have a go. The app enables you to 

get instant messages/communication 

from school with regards to day to day     

information i.e.; if a club has to be      

cancelled or a trip is running late etc. 

If you need any further information or 

help with logging on please pop into the 

school office . 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RP 89 

1B 98.4 

1/2S 93.3 

1/2C 94.3 

3BC  91.3 

4B 99.1 

4AW 92 

5E 94.7 

6T 97.9 

Total 94.7 



  

 

We still have two pairs 

of lost glasses in the school office. 

We also have a key found on the 

car park  

We also have a watch,          

possibly left after swimming, 

please call into the office if you 

think this watch is yours. 

Up and Coming Class Assemblies 

Pat Turner 

 

Scarlet Philips 1/2C  for working extremely hard 

since the start of the spring term. She embraces 

new challenges and is working hard to improve 

her work every day. She also puts in a lot of effort 

in everything she does. 

Sophie Milton 5E for being kind and always giving  

100% in everything that she does. Well done ! 

https://www.yourschoolgames.com/ 

This is our schools sports  website. 

 

http://www.peresults.co.uk/ 

Put the school post code in only, this     

allows you to see how the school/s 

have done during different events. 

Sporting Dates 

Date Sport 

7th February Dodgeball 

16th February Hi 5 

9th March Yr3/4 Quicksticks 

20th March Keysteps Gym 

Date Class 

17th February 1S 

5th May 1B 

9th June RP 

23rd June 6T (Yr 6 Concert) 

7th July 2C 



  

Newsletter 

Dates for your Calendar 

 
Every Wednesday   -  4B Swimming @ 10.30am      3BC Swimming @11am 

 

30th January  Bikeability Group 2 Final Day 

31st January  SATs Home Work Club 

    4AW Parent Lesson @ 9-10am 

1st February  Parents Evening Reception—Yr5 

2nd February  Parents Evening Reception—Yr5 

10th February  Reception Reading Meeting @ 2.30pm 

14th February  Yr6 & Yr 5 Visit to Eden Camp 

 

8th—12th May Year 6 SATs Week 

  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  

  

Judo 

3.30 – 4.30 

Yr2- Yr6 

Starts 9th Jan-

uary 

  

  

Zumba 

3.30- 4 

Yr 1-2 

Starts 10th 

January 

  

  

Gym Club 

3.20-4.20 

Yr 3-Yr6 

Starts 11th       

January 

  

  

Drama 

3.20-4.20 

Yr1-Yr2 

Starts 12th 

January 

  

  

  

Multi Sports 

3.20-4.20 

Yr 1& Yr2 

Starts 13th 

January 

  

  

  

  

Ukulele 

10.50-11.50 

Yr3-Yr6 

Starts 10th 

January 

  

Football 

3.20-4.20 

Yr3 & Yr4 

Starts 11th 

January 

  

Quicksticks 

3.20- 4.20 

Yr3 – Yr6 

Starts 12th 

January 

  

  

  

  

  Mrs Turner 

Year 6 

SATs Revision 

club 
(starts 24th Jan) 

3.20-4.20pm 

 Mr Chandlers 

Football 
Yr 5&6 

Starts Feb 8th 

Mrs Turner 

Year 6 

Revision club 
Lunch times—starts 26th Jan 

  



  

 

 

Pinocchio Pizza Slices  

or 

Sausages    

Where’s Wally Chipped  

Potatoes 

Jack’s Magic Beans 

 ~*~ 

Arctic Roll with Peaches 

Special Up and coming Menus 

7th March—World Book Day Menu 

 

Housing Benefit Change in Circumstance App 

Hambleton District Council has recently 
released a phone app that will allow you to 
report a change in your circumstance if you 

are in receipt of Housing Benefit and/or 
Council Tax Reduction. Changes in            
circumstances should be reported     

promptly. This app will enable you to notify 
us directly of any changes of circumstance 
at a more convenient time for you. This is 

available now via your Apple iStore or your 
Google Play Store and search for Hambleton 

FERIS. This is free to download. 


